
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 6/13/2011 3:53:30 PM 
To: 'mitchell.shapson@cpuc.ca.gov' (mitchell.shapson@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 'jmalkin@orrick.com' (jmalkin@orrick.com); dRedacted I 

Redacted 

Bcc: 
Subject: Re: PG&E RAR Oil 1.11-06-011 

Yes, We have received the material. 

From: Shapson, Mitchell [mailto:mitchell.shapson@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2011 03:01 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Cc: Malkin, Joseph <jmalkin@orriek.com>; Shapson, Mitchell <mitchell.shapson@cpuc.ca.gov>; 
Redacted 

Redacted 

Subject: PG&E RAR Oil 1.11-06-011 

Mr. Cherry: 

Legal Support received the emails I copied below. Could you please let 
that you have received the Oil and Report last Friday? 

Also, could you let me know the attorney that will be assigned to the case so that we 
can discuss her second point in the second email? 

Thank you, 

Mitchell Shapson 

Staff Attorney 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Office 415.703.2727 

Cell 415.519.3366 

Mitchell.Shapson@cpuc.ca.aov 

SB GT&S 
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From: I Redacted I 

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2011 8:57 AN 

To: mal@cpuc.ca.gov 

Subject: New Oil on PG&E Transformer Naintenance Practices; and 2 Oil voted out on 6/9/11 Ntng Closed Session 

Hi Marge, hope this email finds you well. 

Our Sr Director is inquiring about a New Oil on PG&E's transformer maintenance practices, 
which is to be voted on June 23 CPUC Public Mtng. Do you know when that's going out? 

2ndly, two new Oil were voted out yesterday (1.11-06-010 and 1.11-0611). Just checking when 
that's going to be made available? 

Thank you for your attention on these matters. 

Redacted 

Regulatory Relations 

Redacted 

Good morning Albert. 

FYI, one of our Regulatory Manager brought to my attention regarding the above subject, which is noted 
below. The address noted (OP 7) below is PG&E's Mail Room address. If the package hasn't been 
delivered yet, could you please send it to 77 Beale Street, MAIL CODE B10C, Attention: Meredith Allen 
or Brian Cherry to make sure it gets to the right Department. 

SB GT&S 0249452 



(1.11-06-011 L/rbg) 

7. A copy of this Order and CPSD's Investigative Report are to be 

certified mail, return receipt requested, on Respondent Pacific Gas 
Company 

at the following address: 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

77 Beale Street, # 100 

San Francisco, CA 94105 

Attention: Agent for Service of Process 

2ndly, OP 2 noted below does not indicate when PG&E should submit response by (date). 

2. PG&E is hereby ordered to respond to these allegations and Show Cause why 

it should not be sanctioned for violating Commission rales by not securing the required 

energy resources for March, April and July 2010 at the time the filings were submitted 
in 

violation of Resource Adequacy rales adopted pursuant to Public Utilities Code section 
380 

and D.05-10-042 and D.06-06-064. 

Thank you for your attention. 

Redacted 

served by 

and Electric 
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Regulatory Relations 

Redacted 
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